	Ref No.: FOI/2425/SG16065

	Date FOI request received: 7th February 2025

	Date FOI response: 20th February 2025

	REQUEST & OUR RESPONSE: 
REQUEST: Can you please provide the below information.
· How many current patients are awaiting assessment for ADHD and Autism within Children and Adults?
OUR RESPONSE: 

Adult Autism Assessment: 42 as of 10 February 2025.
Adult ADHD: 6196 as of 18 February 2025.
Children Community Paediatric:7578 as of 10 February 2025.
Children CAMHS: 1548 as of 10 February 2025.
· Are you using external provider to support with Assessments? If so who are they?
OUR RESPONSE: 
Adult Autism Assessment: No.
Adult ADHD: No.
Children Community Paediatric: No.
Children CAMHS: No. 
· Which department manages the ADHD and Autism clinics?
OUR RESPONSE: 

Adult Autism Assessment Service: Directorate of Families, Young People, Children, Learning Disability and Autism.
Adult ADHD Service: Directorate of Mental Health
Children Community Paediatric Service (0-11): Directorate of Families, Young People, Children, Learning Disability and Autism.
Children CAMHS Service (11-17): Directorate of Families, Young People, Children, Learning Disability and Autism.
· What is the current Spend for the service?
OUR RESPONSE: 

Adult Autism Assessment: £179,000 (April 2024 – January 2025).
Adult ADHD: £1,138,000 as of 12 February 2025.
Children Community Paediatric: From our preliminary assessment, we estimate that compliance with your request would exceed the appropriate costs limit under section 12 of the Freedom of information Act 2000, currently £450, as we do not centrally record the information being requested and this would require a manual review to determine as the costs are within the whole department which offers other services. 
Children CAMHS: From our preliminary assessment, we estimate that compliance with your request would exceed the appropriate costs limit under section 12 of the Freedom of information Act 2000, currently £450, as we do not centrally record the information being requested and this would require a manual review to determine as the costs are within the whole department which offers other services.




